PACIFIC STATES MARINE FISHERIES COMMISSION

205 SE Spokane Street, Suite 100 - Portland, Oregon 97202
PHONE (503) 595-3100 FAX (503) 595-3232
website: www.psmfc.org

May 1, 2023

David Witherell

Executive Director

North Pacific Fishery Management Council
1007 West Third Ave., Suite 400

L92 Building, 4t floor

Anchorage, AK 99501-2252

Dear Mr. Witherell:

I am writing to inform you of a change in designee for the Pacific States Marine Fisheries
Commission seat on the North Pacific Fishery Management Council. Chris Oliver will be joining
the Commission on June 1, 2023 and will be assuming the seat on the Council on my behalf. As
you know Mr. Oliver has extensive experience in the Council process and will be a great asset to
the Commission and the NPFMC moving forward. | will remain available to assist the Council in
any way | can. | have attached Mr. Oliver’s resume for your reference.

Sincerely,

Barry Tho

Executive Director

Attachment

“To promote the conservation, development and management of Pacific Coast
fishery resources through coordinated regional research, monitoring and utilization”





